
 

 

 

    
111 Littleton Road • Suite 200 • Parsippany, NJ 07054 

halsengineering.com • staff@halsengineering.com 
(O) 201-337-0053 • (F) 201-337-0173 

   Page 1 of 1 

 

APRIL 13, 2023 

 

NOTICE TO HOMEOWNERS 
 

 

TO:  RESIDENTS 
 
RE: MIDLAND AVENUE COLVERT REPLACEMENT 
  
FROM: DAVE HALS – BOROUGH ENGINEER 

 

ON OR ABOUT MONDAY, APRIL 17, 2023, (WEATHER PERMITTING) 
CONSTRUCTION WILL START ON THE MIDLAND AVENUE CULVERT 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT. THE PROJECT WILL CONSIST OF THE REMOVAL OF 
THE EXISTING CULVERT AND THE INSTALLATION OF A NEW PRECAST 
CONCRETE CULVERT. 

MIDLAND AVENUE WILL BE CLOSED TO THROUGH TRAFFIC. TEMPORARY 
CONCRETE CONSTRUCTION BARRIADES WILL BE INSTALLED TO BLOCK 
THROUGH TRAFFIC AND DELINEATE THE CONSTRUCTION WORK AREA. 

THE WORK IS ANTICIPATED TO TAKE 4 TO 6 WEEKS TO COMPLETE. 

SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT GARY CALLAHAN  
FROM MY OFFICE AT 201-410-9556 

 
 
 
cc: Wendy Martin, Borough Administrator & Clerk 
 Michael Powderly, Police Chief 
 Matt Tauber, DPW 
 Brian Zivkovich, Wyckoff Police 
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